Crook County Natural Resource District

Hi Ron,

Please find attached a comment letter on behalf of the Crook County Natural Resource District. I
like the format of the report, and found the probabilistic survey information in Appendix A very
interesting. If you have any questions about data collected by the District as you finalize the
report, please let me know.

Thanks,

Carmen Horne-MclIntyre

CCNRD Program Coordinator
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February 20, 2020

Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality (WDEQ)
Attn: Mr. Ronald Steg

510 Meadowview Dr.

Lander, WY 82520

Re: Draft 2020 Integrated 305(b)/303(d) Report

Hi Ron,

On behalf of the Crook County Natural Resource District (CCNRD), thank-you for the opportunity to
comment on the Draft 2020 Integrated 305(b) and 303(d) Report for Wyoming. We have reviewed
information provided for the Belle Fourche River Watershed and agree with the WDEQ’s findings for

the impaired segments located in Crook County. We do not have any comments for the Little Missouri
River Watershed at this time.

Again, thank-you for the opportunity to provide comments. If you have any questions about water
quality monitoring conducted by the District, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at
chmcintyre.ccnrd@gmail.com or by phone at 828.674.8541.

Kind Regards,
Carmen Horne-Mclntyre /g4 ¢
CCNRD Program Coordinator
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